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The month of August will feature three major events in the life of our diocese.  “Getting the word out” 

and encouraging participation among our faithful parishioners is, obviously, an essential aspect of 

making these events successful.  There is no substitute for the direct and enthusiastic support by 

parish rectors as they convey this information and encourage their faithful to participate.  Using every 

available means -- parish bulletins, announcements from the Ambo, parish websites, newsletters, etc. -- 

parishioners need to receive this information from their parish priests.  In 

reality, it is the only way by which they will know “what’s happening” 

and have the necessary information to take part.  Note: Registration for 

these events are being received now, and must be made soon! 

 

AUGUST 1-3, 2011 

Parish Growth “Boot Camp” 

Binghamton NY 

   nynjoca.org/news_110701_1.html 

 
 

AUGUST 1-13, 2011 

“OPERATION BUFFALO” 

Saints Peter and Paul Church 

Buffalo NY 
 

nynjoca.org/operation_buffalo_2011.html 

 

 

 

  AUGUST 18, 2011 

  Diocesan Youth Day 

  Jackson NJ 
 

 2011diocesanyouthday.webs.com 

 
 

 

Information and details about these and other events in the life of the diocese are regularly updated and 

available on the diocesan website: nynjoca.org 
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